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Friday 08 September 2023

Dear parent/carers,

Academy Photography will be coming into school on Tuesday 26 September to take individual

photos for children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. If your chiid/ren has/have a sibling in

Years 3-6, they will also have their sibling photo taken on Tuesday 26 September.

On Monday 09 October, children in Years 3—6 will have their individual photo taken. If your

child/ren has/have a sibling in Years 3-6, they will also have their sibling photo taken on Monday 09

October.

If your child/ren has/have PE on either of these days, please can they come to school in their school

uniform and they will change into their PE kit after their photograph.

Yours sincerely

Louise Jones

Associate Headteacher
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